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What’s on: 
September is StepTember and Rak’d.  

15th September - Sport Northland’s Run
Walk Event 

15th September - Northland Taniwha
game 

28th September - Special Olympics Fun
Day on the Loop 

22 October - Fiji Trip for House 3&4 

Friday BBQ; we would like to say a big thank you to
everyone who came along. The BBQ provided a perfect
opportunity for everyone to unwind and connect after a
busy week.  
Special thanks go to Eru for leading the karakia  

Jason, is beaming with pride after mastering a key life
skill—operating the washing machine. His achievement
marks a significant steps in his journey toward
independence, and he’s eager for the many learning
experiences that lie ahead.
With heartfelt gratitude, Jason extends his thanks to
those who have supported and guided him through
this process. Their encouragement and patience have
been instrumental in helping him gain confidence in
managing everyday tasks.
Here’s to Jason’s ongoing journey and the many more
milestones to come.

As another firewood season wraps up, the Greenways crew would like that thank Mainfreight for
playing a vital role in making transporting our firewood to Whangarei Mitre10, without their
support we wouldn’t have been able to supply to the Whangarei market.   Thank you Mainfreight


